
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Year 2 

 
Welcome to Year 2. I hope that you have all had a wonderful summer. I am very 

much looking forward to teaching your child this year and we have a lot to look 

forward to.  

Your Year 2 team this year will be: Mr Rebecca, Mrs Newson and Mrs Gooch.  

 
 Things to Remember: 

 
Our PE days are Tuesdays and 

Wednesdays so children need to 

come to school dressed in PE 

kits on these days. 

 

Please remember everything 

must be labelled with your 

child’s names. 

 

Reading books can be changed at 

any time and your child can do 

this independently. Phonics 

books (where sent out) will be 

changed weekly. 

 

We check diaries daily. These 

are great method of contacting 

us with any messages or 

concerns. Please sign to 

acknowledge that your child has 

read during the evening.  

Home Learning 

 Reading every night for 15 minutes (including children 

reading to an adult and an adult reading to them). 

 A homework sheet relating to the Maths that we have 

covered during the week or English objective will be 

given out each FRIDAY to be returned by the following 

FRIDAY. This will include our weekly spelling words. 

 A Curriculum map will also be sent out next week and 

children are encouraged to complete home research to 

support their knowledge in other subjects. 

 

Communication 

Please check texts and emails for 

additional information from the school. 

This information can also be found on the 

school APP and website. 

 

We have an ‘open door’ policy so if you have 

any concerns please see me, Mrs Newson 

or Mrs Gooch at the end of the day or we 

can arrange a convenient appointment. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Mr Rebecca 

 

Snack 
Water bottle with water, Snack 

at break time should be healthy 

such as fresh or dried fruit or a 

cereal bar. 


